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 ADMIRAL 
ADMIRAL SANITATION INC.

BLOTTO 
RESIDUAL CRAWLING INSECT KILLER

PRESSURIZED CONTACT AND RESIDUAL INSECTICIDE SPRAY

COMMERCIAL

For use in homes and food and non-food areas of kennels,
warehouses, theatres, office buildings, schools, motels, hotels,
restaurants, food processing facilities and other industrial
establishments.

Kills Spiders, Sowbugs, Earwigs, Cockroaches, Crickets,
Millipedes, Silverfish, Ants, Fleas, Carpet Beetles, Brown Dog
Ticks.

GUARANTEE: 
D-TRANS ALLETHRIN.........................0.05%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE......0.40%
CHLORPYRIFOS..............................0.50%

REGISTRATION NO. 23674 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET WT. 468 g (16.5 oz)

CAUTION: FLAMMABLE/EXPLOSIVE

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

MANUFACTURED FOR 
ADMIRAL SANITATION INC. 
1-15 McCULLOCH AVE. 

ETIBICOKE, ONTARIO M9W 4M5

For use as a spot, crack and crevice treatment to control
crawling insects listed on front panel.

INDOOR USE: Thoroughly treat cracks, crevices, baseboards,
underneath furniture and equipment, around garbage containers and
other places where insects habitat.

OUTDOOR USE: Spray outside surfaces of screens, doors, window
frames, foundations, patios, light fixtures and other places
where insects may alight, or congregate and enter.



DIRECTIONS: Hold container approximately 30 cm from surface being
sprayed and spray until wet.  Thorough applications produce a
coating which will flow into cracks and crevices for insect
control.  If reinfestation occurs, repeat applications. Provide
adequate ventilation after indoor use.

KEEP PETS AND CHILDREN AWAY FROM SURFACE UNTIL DRY

PRECAUTION: 
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Contents under pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near
radiators, stove or other sources of heat, or store at
temperatures over 50 deg C.  Do not spray near open flame or
spark.  Do not puncture or incinerate. Harmful if swallowed,
inhaled or absorbed through skin or clothing.  Avoid contact with
eyes, skin or clothing.  DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS, ANIMALS,
FOOD STUFF, FOOD UTENSILS, FISHBOWLS OR ANIMAL FEED AREAS.  DO
NOT USE AS A SPACE SPRAY.  DO NOT CONTAMINATE FOODSTUFFS.  Do not
use in any area where food may be exposed. Do not use in bulk
food storage areas.  Do not use in cupboards where food or
cooking utensils are stored.

In homes or dwellings, remove or cover all exposed food and
cooking utensils before spraying.  Thoroughly wash all surfaces
that might contact food before reuse.

In meat and food processing plants and food service
establishments, treat only when plant is NOT in operation. 
Remove or cover all food packaging materials, and utensils and
cover all food processing surfaces before spraying.  After
treatment, wash all surfaces that may contact food and rinse
thoroughly with potable water before resuming operations.  Do not
use in rooms where milk is processed, handled or stored.

FIRST AID TREATMENT: Contains volatile petroleum distillate.  If
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call physician immediately. 
In case of contact with skin, wash with soap and water.  If in
eyes, flush with water 15 minutes, get medical attention. 
Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is
antidotal.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press button to release all
pressure. Dispose of empty container in accordance with
provincial requirements.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the
regional office of Environmental Protection, Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER: This Control Product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

LIMITATIONS OF WARRANTY: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to



the terms set out on the label and, subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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